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Photos by Ed Lee 

The new team has been 
named “Skeeters” 

Exchange Club of Sugar Land President, 
Amy Mitchell presented our speakers 

Chris Hill and Mike Hobbs with a Sugar 
Land Exchange Club mug. 

ww.sugarlandskeeters.com/index.cfm   

Santa’s  helper, Greg O’elf’ke, raised $1,375 for Santa’s Exchange by auctioning 
“various” items to Exchange Club members. Thanks for being such good sports. 

Jack and Jill of America, Inc. 

youth, led by Pamela Sims and 
Faye Gerard, conducted a toy 
and coat drive for Santa’s      
Exchange. Club members    
Amy Mitchell, Jake Messinger, 
Margo Pasko and Sue Sanchez 
were on hand to accept the toys 
and coats. The Exchange Club is 
very grateful  for the donations 
and proud of the Jack and Jill 
youth, who exemplify great com-
munity service and, in the     
process, learned the invaluable 
lesson of giving. 

  

Cheryl Sewell and Margo Pasko of The Arc of 
Fort Bend County, facilitated the collaboration.  



 
 

Sunshine: Bob Dunham has agreed to put the award 
patches on our club banners. 
Harish Jajoo has retired after working for the City of Sugar 
Land for 29 years. 
Please keep the following members in your prayers: 
Janet Barnes continues to battle Leukemia.                
Steve Stewart was in a bike accident on Sunday afternoon. 
He had surgery on his left wrist and is doing well. 
Janet Marquette, passed away on Dec. 8, 2010. 
Cynthia Van Tesmar also passed away.  

 

Darren Coughlin, Debora Galmiche, 

Arthur Pace, Ashley Lopez, Lisa Poyner 

       

     Nash 3 New Years Eve Bash  

for                                                  
Champions Kids Camp 
  Crowne Plaza Houston               
North Greenspoint 

  

   
http://www.championskidscamp.org/NashNYE.html 

Texas Louisiana Gulf Coast District Mid Winter Conference                                    
will be held on January 29th 8:00 a.m.-12 p.m. at the Houston Hobby Marriott                                                    

RSVP to texlougcd@gmail.com or call Shayla at 281-923-8413 

Paul Barnett and Jim Kij presented a 
donation of $2000 to Exchange Club of 
Sugar Land for their participation in 

Exchange Club of Sugar Land 
President Amy Mitchell presented 
a check in the amount of $1500 to 
Pamela Shaw for the Academic 
Excellence program. 

George Grenias enlightened Exchangites 
about the new plans for Metro Transit. 
Special thanks to Sue Sanchez our new 
speaker coordinator for engaging wonder-
ful speakers. 

Youth of the Month 

December 2010 

Kempner High School 
Tina Joseph  

Youth of the Month 

December 2010 

Clements High School 

Mingshu Liu  Citizen of the Month 

November 2010 

Sugar Land Middle School      

Laura Guerra  

Save the date: 
JANUARY 15, 2011 

at 

Sue & Jim 
Lockwood’s House 

Pete Olson, Faye Roach, Bob 

Mitchell, Stephen Ewbank,                             
Kevin Barker, Karyn Dean 


